
 
January 2018 
 Invitation to Bid 

 INVITATION TO BID 
 Tooele City 
 90 North Main 
 Tooele City, Utah  84074 
 
Notice is hereby given that TOOELE CITY CORPORATION (OWNER) will accept bids for 
the 2019-2022 Landscape Maintenance of Glen Eagles Park, Linear Park.  
 
Separate sealed bids will be received by the OWNER in the Parks Department office located 
at 90 North Main, Tooele, Utah 84074 until 4:00 PM on April 15, 2019, and then at said office 
publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
Copies of the CONTRACT BID DOCUMENTS may be obtained on or after April 1, 2019, at 
the Tooele City Municipal Offices located at 90 North Main, Tooele Utah 84074. 
 
All communication relative to the Project shall be directed to the Parks Director prior to the 
opening of bids at: 
 

TOOELE CITY CORPORATION 
90 North Main 

Tooele, Utah 84074 
Telephone: (435) 843-2142 
Darwin Cook, Parks Director 

Email: darwinc@tooelecity.org 
 

The OWNER reserves the right to reject any or all bids; or to accept or reject the whole or 
any part of any bid; or to waive any informality or technicality in any bid in the best interest of 
the City.  Only bids giving a firm quotation properly signed will be accepted. 
 
 

END OF DOCUMENT 


